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Bryant News                      October 13, 2016 

STAY IN TOUCH 
Bryant Website 
www.bryant.dbqschools.org 
 

Weather-552-3055  
Lunch 552-3250 
 

Like us on Facebook – we are 
the Bryant Family Organization 
                         

                        
 

CALENDAR 
The Week Ahead 

 
Mon Oct 17  

 6:00pm-7:00pm Girl 
Scout Troop #7441 

Tue Oct 18 
 Picture Make-ups and 

Retakes 8:30 am 
 Band Group Rehearsal 

3:05 pm 
 BFO Executive Meeting 

5:30pm 
 BFO General Meeting 

6:00pm-7:00pm 
Wed Oct 19 

 Bookfair 8:00am-8:00 
pm 

 Conferences 3:15-7:15 
Thurs Oct 20 

 NO SCHOOL FOR 
STUDENTS 

 Conferences 9:30am -
7:30pm 

 Book fair 10:00am-
6:00pm 

Friday Oct 21 
 NO SCHOOL FOR 

STUDENTS 
 

                                  

BRYANT FAMILIES, 
Thanks to everyone who attended the Annual Walk Around. We could 
not have asked for a more beautiful day or better people in which to 
enjoy the day. I hope that you take the opportunity to view the Bryant 
Family Organization Facebook page; there are many pictures that 
captured the spirit of the day! 

Events like this do not happen without the efforts of many people. 
From the BFO executive committee who planned the event, to the 
generous contributions from donors- both those who gave monetary 
gifts as well as in-kind donations, to the volunteers who worked that 
day, each was a critical piece to the success of the event. 

The BFO is still busy finalizing totals from all of the contributors. We will 
share the amount of money raised as soon as that information 
becomes available. 
 
With gratitude, 
Chris McCarron 
Principal 
 

Check the Book Bag Today! 
It is always important to check the book bag, but tonight is especially 
important. If your child is in grades 2 through 5, the children are 
bringing home their MAP assessment for this fall. We are sending them 
home prior to conferences to give you an opportunity to see the report 
and prepare for any questions that you might have regarding the 
report. Your child’s teacher will review the results of this assess with 
you at Conferences.  

 

Conferences Next Week 
Just a reminder that conferences are next week on Wednesday, 
October 19 and Thursday, October 20th. If you have not scheduled your 
conference yet, please call the office so we can get you on the 
schedule. Teachers look forward to this opportunity to have this time to 
not only share information with you, but also to have you share with 
them.  
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Concert Coming Up 
by Mrs. Sellers 
 
The fall music concert is coming up next Tuesday, October 25th. This program involves 
our students in kindergarten, second and fourth grade, and also the Bryant Bulldogs 
Choir. There are two opportunities for you to enjoy the concert. There is an afternoon 
performance 1:30 pm and an evening program at 6:30 pm.  

For the evening performance, students should report to their homerooms by 6:10 pm to prepare 
for the performance. Please plan to stay for the entire performance. This ensures that all students 
have a great audience for which to perform. I promise to keep the performances to one hour.   

 
Scholastic Book Fair!! 
When: Wednesday, October 19th, from 8-8 and Thursday, October 20th, from 10-6  

Where: Bryant gym  

The book fair is a great opportunity to buy books your child will enjoy 
reading and support Bryant at the same time. 50% of our sales are given 
back to Bryant to purchase books. Last year we earned over $2500. 

Kindergarten-5th grade students will have the opportunity to visit the fair 
with their class on Wednesday and make purchases, if they desire to do so. 
The book fair will be open during conferences, also. Parents, please visit us 
during conferences!  

 
Community Gathering  
 
Tomorrow, October 14th, we are going to have a Community Gathering. At this gathering, the 
entire school body will come together and celebrate the Bryant School Community. The 
purpose of this Gathering is to deepen the school community and spirit, to provide opportunity 
for student leadership, to focus on a school-wide character or social skill and enjoy time 
together. The students in Mrs. Smith’s second grade class will be providing leadership for this 
Gathering. We encourage everyone to show their school spirit by wearing their Bryant 
apparel or blue and yellow.  
 

 
Looking forward to seeing everyone at conferences! 
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